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In the Name of God, the Compassionate, the Merciful

Ref. 2050/769852

The Permanent Mission of the Islamic Republic of Iran to the United Nations
Office and other international organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the
Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and with reterence
to the latter's communication dated 04 January 2021 concerning 'A consultancy study
on the contribution of development to the enjoyment of human rights’
(A/HRC/RES/41/19, para. 13), has the honor to transmit, herewith, the comments of the

Islamic Republic of Iran to the questions.

The Permanent Mission of the Islamic Republic of Iran avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human
Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.
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